
In John 17, Jesus prays that his Father will protect and unify his followers.  In
confidence that God binds us together as Christ’s family, let us join in worship.  
Here at Fairfield,  we offer a contemporary service at 9:00; Sunday School for all
ages at 10:00 and our traditional service at 11:00. Please ask Dr. Steve Starzer,
Rev. Mike Watson or any of the ushers for information on various programs and
ministries. You may also call the church office at (804) 730-7164 or e-mail us:
office@fairfieldpcusa.org or visit our web site: www.fairfieldpcusa.org

PRAYER	CONCERNS
Beverly Burts
Gerry Miller & family
Elizabeth Moorhouse’s husband Bob
Joyce Nuckols
Helen Rigsby

Jack & Beverly Ward
Peter Wenninger
All who serve our nation here 

and abroad.

Please call the church office (804) 730-7164 or let a pastor know at the end of the
service for someone to be on our prayer list.  Names	will	normally	be		listed	in	
bulletin	for	3	weeks,	unless	we	receive	updates.

The	flowers	are	given	by	Gloria	Dunham	to	the	Glory	of	God	in	honor	of	Emily	&
Caroline	Hastings’	graduations.

Infant/Toddler: Anne Young & Linda Daugherty
Next	Week: Allison Letourneau & Barbara vanSteenburgh

We	offer	a	Kid’s	Worship	Program during the 9:00am service for ages 3 
years old through 2nd grade.  The program takes place in Room # 21.

Interested in joining Fairfield?  We’d love to talk to you!  Call the church office 
between 9:30am - 3:30pm, Monday - Thursday to talk to one of our ministers.

We	welcome	Melody	Watson	as	our	newest	member	to	the	Fairfield	Family
today at the 9:00am service.  Melody is Pastor Mike’s wife and she is transferring
her membership from Oglethorpe Presbyterian Church in Brookhaven, Georgia.
Please be sure to give her a warm Fairfield welcome!



Keith	Curran,	our	Minister	in	Residence, will be taking a quick photo of new
members today after the 9am worship in the entrance to the Family Center, and
before the 11am worship in the narthex.  If you have joined Fairfield since 2022,
please have your photo taken as we update our New Member Bulletin Board.

LAST	CHANCE	to	complete	our	Fairfield	Worship	Survey!		Worship continues
to be one of the things we love the most about our church. In our efforts to glorify
God to the best of our ability, we would love to collect your input. The worship
team has developed a series of questions regarding our services at 9am, 11am,
and online. Please take a few minutes to fill out our survey.  Surveys will be
available during worship at both services. They can also be filled out online here:
https://forms.gle/ypDqWEqFnN32YpeTA. Contact the office if you have
questions. Thank you!

Volunteer	for	Worship	Roles:  Worship at Fairfield has a lot of moving parts! 
Please prayerfully consider volunteering for one or more of these wonderful roles.
Sign up sheets will be made available alongside worship surveys this month in
worship. You may also contact the office if you are interested in assisting with any
of the following: Usher, Greeter, 11am Choir, 11am Handbell Choir, Livestream
Tech, 9am Soundboard Tech, Nursery, Children’s Ministry, Worship Team, and
more!

Pickleball begins again tomorrow night!  Join us from 5:30-7:30 in the Family
Center for some fun and great exercise.  If you can’t make it tomorrow night, we
offer it on Tuesdays from 12:00-2:00pm, Wednesday nights from 5:30-7:30 and
on Thursdays from 12:00-2:00pm.  We have the equipment so come out and play!

Next	Sunday	is	Pentecost	Sunday.  Don’t forget to wear red!

The	Separate	Check	Club will get together again on Sunday,	June	11th, 12:30pm
at Roma’s Restaurant.  Please contact Pam Roberts (804) 723-5605 if 
you are interested in going!

MCEF	 needs	 volunteers	 to	 help	 seniors	 in	Mechanicsville:	 MCEF needs
volunteer ride coordinators and drivers for seniors and disabled persons who can
no longer drive themselves.  MCEF’s Senior Rides program helps our seniors and
disabled stay in their homes by giving rides to medical appointments, to the
grocery store or to do personal business.  Ride coordinators schedule rides and



inform the drivers of the needed rides.  Volunteer drives use their own vehicle and
choose the rides to fit their schedule.  Drivers are reimbursed $0.50 per mile to
offset the cost of gas.  If you can share a few hours each month and have a desire
to help our seniors, please contact MCEF Senior Rides at (804) 357-9360, or email
at: office@4mcef.com.

The	Older	Adult	Ministry	of	the	Presbytery	of	the	James	and	Camp	Hanover
invite older adults to a retreat on June 1st.  There are brochures located in front of
the Family Center and behind the sanctuary.  Registration deadline is May 26th.

 THIS	WEEK	’S	CHURCH	MEETINGS	&	EVENTS
May	21 Contemporary Worship Service (Family Center) 9:00am

Sunday School 9:45-10:45am
Traditional Worship Service (sanctuary) 11:00am
New Beginnings Church Worship & Play Rehearsal 11:00am - 1:00pm

May	22 New Beginnings Church Meeting (#20) 5:00-7:00pm
Pickleball (Family Center) 5:30-7:30pm
AA Group (#29) 6:00-8:00pm
Pilates Class (Heritage Hall) 6:00-7:00pm

May	23 Pickleball (Family Center) 12:00-2:30pm
May	24 Girl Scout Troop 557 (#20) 5:30-7:30pm

Pickleball (Family Center) 5:30-7:30pm
Pilates Class (Heritage Hall) 6:00pm
Fairfield Ringers’ Practice (sanctuary) 7:00pm
Praise Band Practice (Family Center) 8:00pm

May	25 Pickleball (Family Center) 12:00-2:30pm
Civil Air Patrol (Heritage Hall) 6:30-9:30pm
Adult Choir Practice (sanctuary) 7:00pm

May	27 New Beginnings Choir Practice (#14) 12:30-1:30pm

Reminder: Please be sure to call the church office if you would like to use a room
for a meeting or event.  You can also get the latest updates to our calendar online
at www.fairfieldpcusa.org.  


